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Dear Committee

I write to you requesting that you do not allow the abortion law which encourages late term
 abortions for the following reasons:

Only a small percentage of abortions in Australia are performed for reasons of disability or
 if the woman is a victim of rape

70% of post abortive women say they would not have had an abortion if they had been
 offered support

Public opinion does not favour late term abortion, gender selection abortion or abortion for
 financial and lifestyle reasons.

There need to be safeguards in place to ensure appropriate, independent counselling for
 women considering abortion.  Anyone who profits financially from a woman's decision to
 have an abortion should not be providing counselling.

References are available on the www.emilysvoice.com site.

Yours sincerely

Cameron Beck
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